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Mr. Derek Luby 

On behalf of Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company 

 

 

06 March 2020      Reg. No.: W0300-01 

 

Licence application from Kilsaran Concrete Unlimited Company for a facility located at 

Kilsaran Concrete, Halverstown, Kilcullen, Kildare, R56 DD21. 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

I refer to the EIAR documentation accompanying your licence application received by the 

EPA on 8 February 2019. 

 

I advise that the EIAR received has been assessed and is now deemed to be in compliance 

with Article 94 of the Planning and Development Regulations, or with any provision 

amending or replacing the said Article 94. 

 

All the application documentation is available to view on the EPA’s website at www.epa.ie.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Siobhán Egan 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


